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26 January 2023

NEU Industrial Action

Dear parents/carers,

As you are aware, the National Education Union (NEU) has decided to take industrial action. The
industrial action relates to teacher members of the NEU and is happening because of a national dispute
between the unions and the government over pay and funding.

Strike action will take place on the following dates: Wednesday 1st February, Thursday 2nd March,
Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023.

I am writing to you to explain the impact the strike will have on Hemington Primary School. I can confirm
the school will remain open for all children on these dates although there may be some variation in the
range of lessons/ activities we will be providing for the children.

Breakfast Club and After School Care will run as normal.

Hornbeams Nursery will remain open as usual.

Best wishes,

Alun Randell
Headteacher
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